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Preschool Staff Introductions

Welcome to our Montessori Community, we're looking forward to starting our new school year on
July 30t 2020. We have missed everyone and look forward to having everyone back on campus,
we would like to introduce you to our team. Our Lead Guides will be reaching out to schedule a day
and time to meet with you and your families.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to reach out.

480-222-0811 3959 E. Elliot Rd. Gilbert, AZ 85234



